
HURRICANES  LAURA AND SALLY

Hurricane Laura, a powerful Category 4 storm, came ashore early August 27 near
Cameron, and Lake Charles LA. Hurricane Sally, a Category 2 storm, came ashore
early September 16 at Gulf Shores, AL. The storms and resulting storm surge have
caused deaths and substantial property damage along Gulf Coast from the Louisiana
bayous to the Florida panhandle.
 It was agreed that the lodges in the West District could join forces to aid the Hurri-
cane victims of Louisiana.

The people in Cameron Parish & Lake Charles Louisiana, suffered severe devasta-
tion. There are Elks, veterans, and people of all walks of life, that need our help.
We are asking the membership to open their hearts, and consider donating an item,
or more if they wish, from the enclosed list. We believe this will show Louisiana
what true Elkdom represents, Charity, Justice, Brotherly Love, and Fidelity.
Pittsburgh South Hills 2213 will coordinate the collection of donations. Any mem-
ber that wishes to donate, can deliver the items to their lodge.

We have received confirmation from South Hills Movers, that they are donating the
use of a truck, and their drivers have donated their time, to pick up and deliver the
much needed items to the Shreveport Lodge 122, in Louisiana. The Shreveport
lodge will handle getting the supplies to the areas in need.

If you need more information, please contact Bonnie Filyo at 412-613-1593.

Thank you in advance for any help you can give to make this project a success.
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